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To: Community Development
From: Pete Ross— Cross Valley Training Center
Date:  02/15/2024

Subject: Approximate location for future buildings

We have attached the approximate location of the future building sites. These locations are
only approximate. There is no set date to build them or a fixed location. One space is reserved
for government agencies if they should want a building of their own. The other would be used
for storage, check-in, and a classroom in the future. If Cross Valley training grows to the point
where they need or would like to have an indoor space.

The up-to-7-story tower approximate site is also included in the drawing. If we chose to move
forward with this structure, it would be at one of the lowest points on the property so we do

not disturb the skyline or any flight paths.

Thank yongr your consideration.
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